
Update Work Authorization 

 

Effective May 1, 2024, the NCDPI Licensure Office will no longer require documentation of work 
authorization for non-citizens. 

 

For non-US citizens, use this application to remove any previously submitted work authorization 
dates. 

 

Instructions: 

1. From the work authorization type drop-down menu below, please select U.S. Citizen-no 
longer required. 

2. Review and complete the online application information and "Statement of Applicant" 
questions. 

3. Submit the application. 

4. No processing fee is required. 

 


